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From: Rob and Jill Shoebridge
To: willoughby@parliament.nsw.gov.au; Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Re: I STRONGLY OBJECT TO THE PROPOSAL AS DESCRIBED IN 2020SNH005-PP_2020_NORTH_004_00
Date: Thursday, 26 November 2020 6:52:01 PM


Dear Natalie,
Thank you for your response.
I wonder if you could direct me to the register of donors to political parties, please?
Is the information freely available?
Kind Regards,
Jill


On Wed, 25 Nov 2020 at 23:15, Rob Shoebridge <rjshoebridge@gmail.com> wrote:


Dear Premier and Planning Panel,


 


I am a North Sydney resident in Belvedere, 138 Walker St North Sydney. I write to
strongly oppose a proposed development at 173 – 179 Walker St North Sydney. You will
be aware that approval responsibility for this project was taken off North Sydney
Council by your Government in July 2020, at the time that Council is conducting its
precinct study, negating the effectiveness of our elected local representatives and their
legislated planning processes.


 


My letter opposing this proposal is attached. I would also like to extend an invitation to
you, your colleagues, the Mayor and David Shoebridge to visit Belvedere at your
convenience. That would provide an opportunity to see at first hand the impact the
proposed development will have. If the visit was around 08:00 to 08:15 on a weekday
morning, you could see the current traffic chaos in Walker St, exacerbated by any more
high-rise projects.


 


Yours faithfully,


 


Jill Shoebridge
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